
Town of Mayfield Planning Board 
Meeting Notes 

    1-21-15 

 

 

 

Present:  Aaron Howland, Marilyn Salvione, John Kessler, Roberta Ricciardi, Michael 

Stewart, Wally Hart 

 

The meeting was called to order by Vice Chairperson John Kessler at 6:00 p.m. 

 

It was noted for the record that the County Planning Board voted to recommend approval 

of the Lexington Foundation Project as proposed. 

 

A motion to: approve the Lexington Foundation Project as submitted was made by Aaron 

Howland and seconded by Marilyn Salvione with all in favor. 

 

There was no other business and a motion to close the meeting was made at 6:10 p.m. by 

Roberta Ricciardi and seconded by Marilyn Salvione with all in favor. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


